
Project Update: March 2015 
 
1. Two abstracts that will be presented in the international mangrove workshop to be held 
in Cali, Colombia this month. (Also attached separately.) 
 
II SEMINARIO-TALLER INTERNACIONAL DE ESTUARIOS Y MANGLARES 
 
2. Two pictures including one taken with a drone of 
the principal shrimp fishing ground during our last 
visit (February 28th – March 4th 2015) to our study 
area in Colombia (Iscuande). During this time the 
ban on shrimp harvesting ended and we were 
documenting the artisanal fisheries dynamics 
during this season.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
3. This is the logo of our outreach material which will be 
produced within the next two weeks in form of t-shirts 
that will be distributed at our study sites and other 
partners.  
 

http://ciencias.univalle.edu.co/semanglares2/

